THE DAVID aND LUCILE PACKARD FOUNDATION

Ken Ford

Director of Science Programs
729 Westview Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19119
Phone 215-B44-8054

Fax 215-844-1394

e-mail k.ford@packfound.org
May 26, 1998

Richard C. Factor, President
The SETI League, Inc.

P. O. Box 555

Little Ferry, NJ 07643

Dear Mr, Factor.
I regret that the Packard Foundation will not be able to support the SETI League
operating expenses and radio telescope as described in your letter and attachments

of March 9.

We wish you success in setting up the all-sky survey that you describe.

/E"

Sincerely,

Kenneth W. Ford
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